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CORVIN FROM CORDELL CLAIMS $1 MILLION PRIZE 

 
Oklahoma City (March 8, 2024) – A $1,000,000 winning ticket was claimed today at 
the Oklahoma Lottery Winner Center. The Platinum Jackpot Scratcher was purchased 
by Corvin, a Cordell resident, at the Right Here C Store located at 420 N. Glenn English 
in Cordell. Corvin went into the store to redeem some winnings on other Scratchers and 
decided to buy more tickets with his winnings. The first ticket he scratched was the big 
winner but he had a hard time believing it was real! He says that he plans to put all the 
winnings into his savings. 
 
This winning ticket was the second top prize to be awarded from this game, Platinum 
Jackpot, and there is one top prize still remaining in the game. With this win, Corvin 
becomes the Oklahoma Lottery’s 82nd millionaire. 
 
 
About the Oklahoma Lottery 
 
Last fiscal year, the Oklahoma Lottery paid out more than $208 million in prizes to 
players, helping to drive both the local and state economy and bolster retail revenue 
throughout Oklahoma.  
 
Since its launch, the Lottery has generated more than $1.26 billion in funds that have 
been given to the Oklahoma Education Lottery Trust Fund. As sales continue to grow, 
the Oklahoma Lottery is able to increase the contributions that benefit students and 
teachers across the State of Oklahoma. 
 
For more information about how the Oklahoma Lottery contributes to Oklahoma 
Education, please visit www.lottery.ok.gov/who-benefits. 
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